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August
Fifteenth
1922.

C.M.GMajor-General Sir A.C.Maodonell, K. C.B., 
Royal Military College,
Kingston, Ont.

• »

My dear Mao. :-
Let me acknowledge with many thanks 

‘the receipt of the photograph of the Board of 
Visitors and Staff of the Royal Military College.

This forms a most delightful 
souvenir of a very Interesting and pleasant few
days.

with all good wishes to the 
Maodonell family and for the continued success 
of the College, I am,

tivér yours faithfully,'
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